



Welcome to the Waukegan National Airport Newsletter!

June 2015 - Volume 2

PHASE 3 FENCE

The fence project for the removal and replacement of perimeter fencing/gates, on the McAree entrance road and a partial piece from Hickory Street to Lewis Avenue, has started with a projected 74 calendar days until completion.

RAMP RENOVATION

The Baxter Company is having their concrete hangar ramp removed and replaced which began June 5. Taxiway Charlie is closed from C-2 to C-3 with the project being finished in Mid-August of 2015.

TOWER AWARD

Congratulations to our Midwest Air Traffic Control Service on their recent honor of receiving the Willie Card Tower Service Award. This award honors a demonstrated level of customer service excellence to aviation users and dedicated outreach to the local community, and having in place a documented system to measure safety and customer service performance of the contract tower to the local aviation users.

HANGARS FOR RENT AND SALE

Contact airport manager, Jim Stanczak, at 847-244-0055 for information on renting a hangar or a land lease for new business opportunities.

Additional privately owned hangars are for sale or rent from the following people at Waukegan National Airport:

- Air Park: 847-404-7113
- Michael Belica (Landings): 630-204-6322
- Richard Christensen (Landings): 239-398-6829
- Christopher Goehausen: 224-522-3758
- Simon Harrison (Bear Den): 847-816-6944
- Wayne Hautamaki (Landings): 847-366-8156
- Gerald Herr: 224-616-9701 or 847-825-6949
 Mary Howard: 847-298-7710 or 847-980-4488
- Landmark: 847-336-9220
- Scott Ross (Bear Den): 847-421-4100 or 4101
- Peter Wissinger: 847-309-9089

RETIREMENT

Airport secretary Rose McElyea has retired after 23 years of dedicated service to our airport. She will be missed and we wish her well on her retirement.

BOARD MEETING

This month's Board Meeting is on June 17, 2015, at 2 p.m. located at the Waukegan Yacht Club, 199 North Harbor Place, Waukegan Illinois. The meeting is open to the public.

UPCOMING HOLIDAYS

Waukegan National Airport offices will be closed on July 3, 2015 in observance of Independence Day.

WINGS OVER WAUKEGAN

This year the airshow will be 2 days, September 12 and 13!! We are honored to have the Canadian Forces Snow birds and CF- 18 Hornet in this year's show. Stay tuned for more details!

FAST FACTS

This year is the Waukegan Port District's 60th anniversary! Happy Anniversary Waukegan Port District!